Simmons, Kurt, EMNRD

From: Ramona Hovey <ramona@lonquist.com>
Sent: Wednesday, January 8, 2020 9:36 AM

To: Simmons, Kurt, EMNRD

Cc: Steve Pattee

Subject: [EXT] FW: Threat Level Midnight SWD #1

Mr. Simmons,
OWL definitely wishes to continue to pursue this application.

Regards,

Ramona Hovey
Sr. Petroleum Engineer

LONQUIST & CO. LLC | office: 512-600-1777 cell: 512-585-0654

PETROLEUM ENEREY 12912 Hill Country Blvd., Suite F-200, Austin, Texas, 78738

ENGINEERS ADVISORS ramona@lonquist.com - www.lonquist.com

AUSTIN - HOUSTON - CALGARY - WICHITA - BATON ROUGE - DENVER - COLLEGE STATION - EDMONTON

This email and any attachments thereto may contain private, confidential and privileged material for the sole use of the intended recipient. Any review,
copying, or distribution of this email (or any attachments thereto) by others is strictly prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact
the sender immediately and permanently delete the original and any copies of this email and any attachments thereto.

From: Steve Pattee <steve@lonquist.com>
Sent: Wednesday, January 8, 2020 9:29 AM
To: Ramona Hovey <ramona@lonquist.com>
Subject: FW: Threat Level Midnight SWD #1

Regards,

Stephen Pattee, P.G.
Vice President

LONQUIST & CO. LLC

PETROLEUM ENERGY
ENGINEERS ADVISORS

Office: 512-600-1774 Cell: 281-773-0728
12912 Hill Country Blvd., Suite F-200, Austin, Texas, 78738
| steve@Ilonquist.com - www.lonquist.com

AUSTIN - HOUSTON - CALGARY - WICHITA - BATON ROUGE - DENVER - COLLEGE STATION

This email and any attachments thereto may contain private, confidential and privileged material for the sole use of the intended recipient. Any review,
copying, or distribution of this email (or any attachments thereto) by others is strictly prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact
the sender immediately and permanently delete the original and any copies of this email and any attachments thereto.

From: Simmons, Kurt, EMNRD <Kurt.Simmons@state.nm.us>
Sent: Wednesday, January 8, 2020 9:25 AM




To: Steve Pattee <steve@lonquist.com>
Subject: Threat Level Midnight SWD #1

Hi Steve,

We are going through some of our older applications for SWD’s and see that no action has been taken on the above-
captioned well for some time (2017). OCD is wondering if there is an intention to pursue this application, or if it should
be deemed canceled or abandoned.

Any information you can provide will be appreciated.
Sincerely,

Kurt M Simmons

Petroleum Specialist

NMOCD
[External email]



